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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please see below information about a few upcoming events this term with some dates for your 
calendars. 
 
Swimming 
 
Primary 1 and the first group from P3/4 have finished their block of swimming so P1/2 will have PE on 
Thursdays starting next week and the second group from P3/4 will start swimming next week. 
 
World Book Day  
 
Nursery and Primary are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. On that day, we would 
like to encourage all pupils and staff to come to school dressed as a character from a book. Click here 
for suggestions.  
 
Comic Relief – Red Nose Day 
 
To raise money for Comic Relief on Friday 15th March, we are encouraging everybody in the Nursery, 
Primary and Secondary to bring in a small donation and wear their pajamas to school. 
We are selling Red Noses to nursery and primary pupils on the day at £2 per nose. 
 
Chinese Celebration 
 
Ms Carr is organising a Chinese celebration in the afternoon on Wednesday 27th March. This will 
include a dragon parade from the primary to the secondary and parents will be invited into primary to 
look at their children’s artwork. More details to follow. 
 
Music Afternoon 
 
P6 pupils are going to start planning a music event to raise money for their P7 overnight trip. To allow 
as many instrument teachers and Miss Simpson to attend, we are planning to have a Music Afternoon 
on a Wednesday early next term, date TBC.  
Performing at the concert will be P5/6, P6/7 and pupils receiving instrumental instruction in school. The 
two class performances will take place first to allow pupils not staying to watch or perform an 
instrument to catch the bus home. More information from P6 will follow before the end of term. 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding the events above, please contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Pauline Irvine and Lynsey Irvine 
Depute Head Teachers 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/whalsayschoolweb/
https://www.netmums.com/world-book-day/top-world-book-day-costume-ideas

